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Recent Visits from CE Latimer & National Safety
Ranking

Last week County Executive George Latimer visited
Ossining at least twice. He's pictured here at the future
site of the Sing Sing Prison Museum, currently known
as the old powerhouse. At last week's Work Session,
Executive Director of the Prison Museum Project Jerry
Faiella, provided the Village Board with an update.
Click here to view the presentation and discussion that
followed. On Saturday morning George Latimer returned to Ossining as he and County
Legislator Catherine Borgia held a Coffee & Conversation at the Community Center. It was
no surprise that in our highly engaged community, the room was full.

Ossining is proud to be ranked as one of the safest communities in America! Click here to
read more about the recent study. Kudos to the Ossining Police Department for their
dedication to community policing, and consistent presence and enforcement. And thanks to
every resident and business who invests in the positive things happening in Ossining.

Connecting This Week

In the interest of public health, Open Office Hours tomorrow, Tuesday from 10am-12noon
will be by phone. Please call me at 914-640-0575 to discuss any topic, concern or idea of
interest to you. As I battle a cold, I'm limiting public visiting for now.

Have a burning question or idea, at any hour of the day or night?... Email me
(mayor@villageofossining.org), the Board of Trustees (bot@yvillageofossining.org) or
Village Manager Debbie McDonnell (dmcdonnell@yvillageo fossining.org).

This Week

This week's Legislative Session includes a number of resolutions related to the Broadway
Bridge rehabilitation. Beginning this spring, the lower portion of Ossining's iconic Double
Arch Bridge will be undergoing a major upgrade to its structural integrity as well as its
appearance. Click here to view the full agenda.

With Regards,

Victoria Gearity, Ossining Mayor




Thanks Walkers!

Last Friday marked my final Weekly Walk. Since the
last stretch of the 44 mile quest included Brookside
School, | invited Principal Dealy to join me.

Thanks to all the folks who participated in this 14
month effort. It has been wonderful to experience
each block of the Village on foot.




